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Thursday 29th July, 2021 

Lake Keepit 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for submitting the information and paying the outstanding fees for the year 5/6 Lake 
Keepit Excursion. Unfortunately, due to the current recommendations by the Department of 
Education, we will be remaining on Level 2 COVID restrictions and following advice associated 
with it. This means that excursions can only take place within the local government area. As Lake 
Keepit is close to Gunnedah and out of our LGA, we are unable to attend and there are no other 
dates available this year. 
 
We know this is very disappointing for all the student’s, but it is not something we can control and 
we wish to keep all our families and children safe. 
 
Year 6 students will be refunded the full amount of their payments or you may like to put it toward 
other areas across the school such as outstanding fees. 
Year 5 students will have the same options, or you may like to keep it for the year 6 camp in 2022. 
We have already booked a date for Lake Keepit for 2022. 
 
The office will provide more information on this process which will explain how to apply for a 
refund or transferring the funds to other areas across the school.     
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Ness Cavanagh 

Principal 
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